
 
 

 

SBBA Meeting Minutes from May 16, 2019 
 

Patrick Keenan welcomed current SBBA members and community business owners to our first May 
Mingle.  
 
Membership: 
8 new members joined during the May Mingle and paid dues: 

• Ocean Rentals 

• Katie Hammer 

• Resort Pools 

• Sandbridge Grocery Delivery 

• Clearwater Pools (Ian) 

• Brian Benz 

• Sanctuary Realty 

• Sandbridge Portraits  
4 new members filled out SBBA applications, but have not paid dues yet 

• K&B Construction 

• 1st Choice Medical Supplies 

• Belanga’s 

• Sterling Pelican @the Sandbridge Shoppes 
An additional 4 business owners signed in 

• Primo Pizza 

• Aimee Kram – Carder Realty Group 

• Stacey DeForest 

• Noel Land 
 
 
 
Next meeting: Thursday, June 13, 2019, at 6:00 at the Baja. 
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